
 
 

Room 11 Newsletter                    Week of Sept. 9-13 
 
Dear Room 11 Parents, 
 
Thank you so much for supporting the First Grade Potluck last week! I see that many of you were able to make it.  
Thank you for contributing food to the event. I hope everyone had fun! 
 
We started Spanish classes last week and the children loved it! Jeanine Flowers-Dworak is a wonderful teacher!  
Many of the students remember quite a bit from last year. I will put links to some songs that Jeanine is teaching  
them this month on ParentSquare.  
 
Enrichment classes begin after school tomorrow, Monday. Please let me know your child’s schedule. I make it a  
point to remind the children daily of where they are going.  
 
Please let me know about special arrangements for pickup. For example: sibling pickups, and playdate arrangements  
with other parents, etc. I appreciate knowing your routines, as well as the one-time-only arrangements. 
 
We are not supposed to let your child go home with another parent unless there is personal communication and  
permission from you. So, if you are running late and text or phone another parent to take your child, I need to know.  
Make sure that parent tells me or the office about the communication. By the same token, this means that you please  
not take a child home whose grownup is late for pickup without personally communicating with his/her parents and  
the teacher or office. Thank you for wanting to help! 
 
The protocol for late pickups is for teachers to take children to the office and Beth will make phone calls.  
So, as a rule of thumb, if you arrive after 3:00 PM (2:00 PM on Wednesdays), go directly to the office to pick up  
your child. This ensures that an adult is always watching your child. Teachers are usually working in their  
classrooms or going to meetings. 
 
Back-To-School Night is this Thursday. It will be lots of fun and packed with information! Reminder: this is an   
evening for parents, not children, to come and learn about the program. I look forward to having you in the 
classroom! 
 
Back-To-School Night - Thu., Sept. 12  
6:00-6:30     Presentation with Aubrey O’Connor, principal in the auditorium  
6:30-7:15    K-5th Grade presentations in the classrooms 
 
Thank you, Everyone! 
Ro 
 
Volunteers This Week 
W    Library 9:55-10:50  ? (I’m unable to access signups)  
TH   Art 9:55-10:50 (B Group) Lilian Lietersdorf & Katy Sheppard 
 
On The Calendar 
Thu., Sept. 12   Back-to-School Night 6:30-7:15 
Wed., Sept. 18    Photo Day – class pics 
Thu., Sept. 19     Photo Day – individual pics 
Mon., Oct. 14   No School - teacher work day 
Thu., Oct. 31   Halloween Parade (more info to come) 
 


